
 
 

 
 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 
Sydney South Planning Panel 
 
 
The following meeting has been cancelled and the 

matter has been removed from the agenda. 

The panel was to meet to determine the following: 

PPS-2019SSH008– CANTERBURY-BANKSTOWN – DA-41/2019 

10-20 High Street, Canterbury  

Re-development of Canterbury South Public School including 

demolition of existing structures and construction of a three storey 

school with a capacity of 690 students and associated landscape 

works and realignment of car parking along Napier Street 

The meeting was to be held:  

When:    Wednesday, 9 December at 4.30pm 

Where:   Teleconference 

You will be notified once a new meeting is scheduled. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 


